
                                                                                                                Higgins Group PLC 
  1 Langston Road 
  Loughton 
  Essex 
  IG10 3SD 
            

11/04/2023 

 

 

  

Dear Sir/Madam  

 

We are writing to inform you that Higgins Partnerships was appointed as a Main Contractor for the 

construction works at the Hartopp & Lannoy development. 

As part of our site enabling works, 4 trees along Pellant Road will have to be cut down and removed 

from the premisses. These trees will be replaced at the end of the construction process when the 

new landscaping will be installed. 

The tree surgeon company will attend site week commencing the 17th of April and works are 

assumed to last 1 week. 

During this period, there might be localised parking restrictions and/or pedestrian traffic diversions 

to avoid any damages or injury. 

Please find attached a marked up plan showing the works area. 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused. 

  

Kind regards 

Higgins Partnerships Project Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


